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Year End Meeting May 9th-11th 2025
Our Year end meeting and elections has been set. We will be gathering in Lima Ohio at the
Howard Johnson hotel May 9th-11th. Room rate is $105 plus tax a night Full registraion is
$65.00 a Registration form with all the details will be on the Website and Facebook in the
next few days as soon as we confirm everything is working with the link. One change we will
not have the standard bar in hospitality. Due to changes in Ohio’s liquor control laws and a
new General Manager at the hotel they will not let us bring in our own alcohol top
hospitality as we have before. We will still have pop,juice and water along with snacks just
no alcohol. You may bring your own to have in your room and as long as it is in a personal
cup and not obviously alcohol you can walk around with it. We tried different options but
they would not budge. To that end we will be including 1 free drink from the bar as part of
your registration good for anything up to $6.50. Conveniently the Bar is attached to our
meeting/banquet room so you will not have to go far for a drink. I hope to many of you
there to help me close out the Friendship Past Present and Future Year.

Allison Geddes #74777
57th President of the Ohio JCI Senate

Fellow Senators due to the technical difficulties that delayed our last newsletter we are
extending the deadline for the Senate Sponsored Senatorship until March 1st. The applications
need to be filled out and either emailed or postmarked by March 1st to Chariman of the Board
Karen Schoonover #57305 at 1644 County Rd C60 Edgerton OH 43517 or email
kschoon57305@yahoo.com, Phone # 419-345-2890
This is an excellent opportunity to acknowledge a former jaycee that is deserving of a
Senatorship but no there chapter has folded. The application can be found on our website or if
you reach out to myself or COB Karen and we can email it directly to you. If you know of an
individual that deserves this honor but maybe you don’t have all the necessary information for
the application don’t let that stop you. Contact myself or one of the other Board members and
we will help fill in the gaps.


